
 

"Reach for the stars" 

Sincerity, Teamwork, Achievement, Respect 

Wimborne Primary School 
Wimborne Road 

Southsea 

PO4 8DE 

Telephone: 023 9273 3784 
E-mail: office@wimborne.portsmouth.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs C Jacobs B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Our Year R classrooms are in need of some toys to update and replenish the continuous 

provision. We would be extremely grateful if you are able to donate any toys or games 

that your child no longer plays with (especially the older children in the school who may 

have outgrown some of their toys). 

 

Particular items we are looking for include: 

 Barbies/dolls 

 Baby dolls 

 Barbie and dolls clothing 

 Dolls house 

 Action figures 

 Small world animals/dinosaur toys 

 Plastic/wooden play food 

 Lego 

 Construction toys 

 Board games suitable for age 4+ 

 Jigsaw puzzles suitable for age 4+ 

If you have any donations, please give them to Miss Fry or Mr Cownie at the rainbow 

fence by the reception classrooms, or to the School Office, at either the beginning or 

end of the day.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Fry 

EYFS Leader 
  


